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2021 LGBT+ College Conference Attendee Instructions 
 
Thank you for registering for the 2021 LGBT+ College Conference! Enclosed you will find information to help you 
prepare. 
 

To Find a Session 
The conference schedule is on the conference schedule page that can be reached from mtsu.edu/LGBTplusCC 
 
All of the session Zoom links are on the schedule page. Each day will run as a continuous Zoom session with the 
following exceptions: 

• Poster sessions (Thursday, April 1, 12:30 pm): The host will have a room open to answer questions, but there 
is no central Zoom room. Instead, choose the poster you want and follow the link to the individual meeting 
for each poster. Return to the schedule page to choose a new poster. 

• Community and Religious Organizations Fair (Saturday, April 3, 12:30 pm): The host will have a room open 
to answer questions, but there is no central Zoom room. Instead, choose the organization you want and 
follow the link to the individual meeting for each organization. Return to the schedule page to choose a new 
organization. 

• Conference Closing (Saturday, April 3, 1:45 pm): The link for this session will be different from the morning 
link due to the gap for the organizations fair. 

 

Ground Rules 
 Please observe the following rules to help the event run smoothly: 

• Stay muted during the event. 
• If you have a question, post it in the chat; if you would like to ask your question yourself, indicate that with 

the question. 
• If the moderator chooses your question they will read it or call on you, as requested. 
• Reserve the chat for questions. 
• If you ask a question, you will be part of the recording; if your camera is on, you may be part of the 

recording. 
 

Post Conference 
After the conference, please visit the feedback form on the conference page and provide your feedback. 
 
Thank you again for joining us, we look forward to seeing you at the conference! 
 


